Communication HEDNO urges all consumers to be aware of
the potential risk posed by damaged
Network components.

In light of the wildfires spreading across the country, HEDNO has been issuing
warnings to residents in all affected areas, urging them to exercise extreme caution.
Residents are advised to avoid approaching pipes, poles, or other Network
components that are on the ground or visibly domaged.

If you encounter any damaged Network components, please report them
immediately by calling HEDNO Fault Report at 800 400 4000 or contacting your
nearest Police Station.

Athens,
11 August 2024
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